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October 3, 2023

Scott S. Harris, Clerk

United States Supreme Court

Re: United States v. Rahimi, No. 22-915

Dear Mr. Harris:

This is to advise you that today I caused to be filed paper copies of an amicus curiae brief

on behalf of the National African American Gun Association, Inc., with the Court and with

counsel for the petitioner and the respondent in the above case.  The cover of the brief mistakenly

stated that it is filed “in support of petitioners” while it should have stated “in support of

respondent.”  Our printer is now filing the corrected paper copies with the Court and with

counsel for the petitioner and the respondent.

The correct brief will be uploaded to the Court’s online filing system.  

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

/s/ Stephen P. Halbrook

Stephen P. Halbrook


